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ALABAMA’S USDA “TURNIP THE BEET” NATIONAL AWARD WINNERS 
 

MONTGOMERY, Ala. – The Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE) would like to 
announce the 2021 winners of “The Turnip the Beet Award.” Every year the United States 
Department of Agriculture (USDA) Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) recognizes 84 summer 
meal organizations across the nation, in three award categories: Gold, Silver, and Bronze. 
 

This award is given to organizations who perform exceptional 
service while meeting the needs of children in Alabama by providing 
meals when school is not in session. 
 

High-quality summer meals provide daily energy and help make sure 
children are healthy and ready to learn when they return to school 
in the fall. 
 

The Turnip the Beet Award was created to showcase sponsors who are going above and 
beyond to ensure that children in their care are receiving quality meals that are both 
nutritious and appetizing. 
 

Nominations are evaluated using criteria in several categories, which include meal 
preparation, menu planning, and service to children. 
 

“We truly thank all the organizations who provided meals during the summer for our children 
in Alabama,” said Mrs. Angelice Lowe, ALSDE Child Nutrition Programs Director. “Children in 
local communities depend on these organizations for nutrition during the summer, in order to 
be ready both mentally and physically once school begins each year.” 
 

On behalf of the ALSDE Child Nutrition Department we proudly recognize the following 
awardees. 
 

Turnip of the Beet Silver Award Recipient: 
 

• Montgomery Public Schools Child Nutrition Program 
 

Turnip the Beet Bronze Award Recipients: 
 

• The Alabama Food Bank Association 

• The City of Dothan 
 

For more information about the Summer Food Service Program visit 
www.breakforaplate.com 
 

–more– 
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ALABAMA’S USDA “TURNIP THE BEET” NATIONAL AWARD WINNERS 
 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the 

USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited 

from discriminating based on race,  

color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity 

conducted or funded by USDA. 

   

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print, 

audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits.  

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at 

(800) 877-8339.  Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. 
 

To file a program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found 

online at: How to File a Complaint, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of 

the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed 

form or letter to USDA by:  
 

(1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture  

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights  

1400 Independence Avenue, SW  

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410;  
 

(2)  fax: (202) 690-7442; or  
 

(3)  email: program.intake@usda.gov. 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

### 

http://www.ocio.usda.gov/sites/default/files/docs/2012/Complain_combined_6_8_12.pdf
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